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February 25, 2025 
 
 
 
RE: SERFF Filing – Non-Binding Arbitration Statement – Confidential 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Consistent with Section 12 of Regulation 4-2-92, Kaiser Permanente Insurance Company (KPIC) 
attests that, as of February 25, 2025, it has not engaged in nonbinding arbitration.  No arbitration 
proceedings have been initiated, and no decisions or recommendations have been made under the 
non-binding arbitration process. 
 
 
 
 
Kimberly R. Lawrence 
Sr. Director, KPIC Compliance 
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